
NOTICE FOR ALL STUDENTS OF THE 

FACULTY OF ARTS 
 

All students are requested to send any official 

request to be entertained from the Dean’s Office 

of the Faculty of Arts, to the following e-mail 

address. 

sar@arts.pdn.ac.lk 

The students are strictly advised not to use any 

other email addresses of any other officers of 

the Dean’s Office for any official request to be 

entertained from the Dean’s Office of the 

Faculty of Arts, and note that such requests sent 

for any other emails will not be entertained what 

so ever. 
 

The students are further advised not to send any 

unnecessary/bogus/impersonate emails, and 

send only the required requests, considering the 

prevailing situation. 

  

W.V. Lakshman Kumara 

Assistant Registrar        

Faculty of Arts.                             

30th August, 2021.  


